DATE: February 5, 1997
FROM: Sydney Pollack
TO: Laserdisken
Att: Hans Kristian Pedersen

Prinsensgade 38
DK-9000 Aalborg

Regarding the film “3 Days of the Condor” and courtcase

The Association of Danish Videogram Distributors vs.
Laserdisken:

As the director of the film “3 Days of the Condor” I hereby
consent to the rental of the letterbox LaserDisc version of this
film in Denmark inasmuch as my personal consent is needed
according to the Danish or European copyright laws.

By the same copyright laws, to the extent that they apply, it is
my wish that the film not be seen in the pan/scan version
currently being rented, or in any pan/scan version in any other
medium.
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MIRARGE
ENTERPRISES

Paramount Pictures
5555 Melrose Avenue
Los Angeles, CA 90038
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